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I will continue to write and express my extreme opposition to this and and all bills that
continue to tax the people of Oregon under false pretenses.

I have worked my entire life to support and raise my family solely on Timber/Trucking dollars
and this bill will DEVASTATE my business of 43 years.  

I am hopeful that you all will look outside your windows on Feb 6th, 2020 and see how many
of us Oregonians are out showing our Opposition 

VOTE NO ON SB1530

Kirk Mitchell
KT Mitchell Trucking Co.
Toledo, OR 
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